
Proposal for Contribution to Children's 

Literature Anthology 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Editor's Name] 

[Anthology Title] 

[Publisher's Name] 

[Publisher's Address] 

Dear [Editor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose my contribution to the upcoming 

anthology titled "[Anthology Title]." As a passionate writer dedicated to children's literature, I 

believe my work aligns perfectly with the theme and target audience of your anthology. 

The piece I wish to contribute, titled "[Title of Your Work]," is a [brief description of the story 

and its relevance to children's literature]. It aims to [mention the goal of the story, such as 

imparting a lesson, sparking imagination, etc.]. 

My background includes [briefly mention your qualifications, previous publications, or any 

relevant experiences]. I am confident that my work will resonate with children and their families, 

engaging them while also promoting [mention any values or messages your story conveys]. 

Thank you for considering my proposal. I look forward to the possibility of contributing to your 

esteemed anthology. Please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience for any further 

discussion or clarification. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


